
NPSEN-PL-RP 23 August 1978 

MEMO FOR: RECORD 

SUBJECT: Skagit Levee and Channel - Meeting with local sponsor 

On 18 August 1978 Mr. Walt Farrar and I met with Mr. Ray Skrinde and Mr. Don 
Nelson of Skagit County to discuss progress on our Skagit Levee and Channel 
Improvement Project. We discussed the status of the Skagit legislation con-
tained in the 1978 Omnibus Bill (bill passed House,, Senate added about 60 
ammendments, House is now considering these ammendments). We also talked 
about the problems of Skagit overflow to the Samish, potential levee aline-
ments, channel excavation locations and the briefing of the new Skagit County 
Engineer, Gene Sandley, on 28 August. They would like to have about a 10 
minute briefing for Mr. Sandley immediately following their visit to the 
District Engineer at 11:00 a.m. • BROOKS 
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